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Atchison teen cyclist struck while riding
(KAIR)--A teenage bicyclist, struck by a vehicle while riding in Atchison early
Tuesday evening, went to the hospital.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, it happened
around 5:35 when Atchison resident Chelsea Thummel was driving northbound
on 10th Street when the 17-year-old cyclist, westbound on Mound Street, failed to
stop at the stop sign at the intersection and was struck by Thummel’s vehicle.

The cyclist was taken by private vehicle for hospital examination.
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